
ABSBC Repatriation to BC Hydro - Union Meetings

Friday, March 3, 2017

To: All MoveUP members at BC Hydro and ABSBC

Executive Councillors, Job Stewards and Distributors, please post and distribute

As per yesterday’s bulletin, we’ve booked a series of meetings in your worksites to talk with as many members as possible

about the repatriation of ABSBC work and employees back to BC Hydro. We will be holding ten drop-in meetings

between March 8 and March 16, and all meetings are open to BC Hydro and ABSBC employees.

We’re eager to talk with you about why we believe this is the right move for our members at BC Hydro and ABSBC, and

for the overall health and stability of the company. We’ve negotiated the best possible repatriation for our members at BC

Hydro and ABSBC, and are glad to see the utility made whole. We firmly believe this is the best outcome for our members

and their careers, as well as BC Hydro’s customers.

We look forward to seeing you at one of the drop-in meetings below. Most meetings will be rolling drop-in meetings so we

can catch as many shifts as possible. You’re welcome to stay as for as long or as short as you like.  

March 8, 2017: Dunsmuir - D-02 Auditorium, 7:00 am to 5:30 pm

March 9, 2017: Abbotsford - Large meeting room, 7:30 am to 9:00 am

March 9, 2017: Burnaby Central Park Place - Room:  1312 North (16), 11:30 am to 1:00 pm

March 9, 2017: Surrey–LMS - 8475 – 128th Street, Creekside #1 and #2, 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm

March 10, 2017: Edmonds - E11 room 2/3, 7:30 am to 5:00 pm

March 13, 2017: Nanaimo - NAN02 Meeting room, 2nd floor-east side of building, 7:30 am to 9:00 am

March 13, 2017: Victoria - Tri-Eagle – meeting room #1, 11:30 am to 1:00 pm

March 14, 2017: Vernon -  Auditorium, 7:00 am to 5:30 pm

March 15, 2017: Kamloops - 3rd Floor meeting room, 11:30 am to 1:00 pm

March 16, 2017: Prince George - Auditorium, 11:30 am to 1:00 pm

Once we finish the meetings we’ll take a look at how we can reach out to the members who we may have missed.

Of course, you can reach us with your questions anytime via repatriation@moveuptogether.ca.

In solidarity,

Gwenne Farrell, Vice-President

Brad Bastien, Senior Union Representative  
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